
Subject: RO0085 Nissan Saidian 
Entry Type: Phone call 
Company: Oakland Truck Stop 
 
Start: Wed 4/9/2008 11:56 AM 
End: Wed 4/9/2008 11:56 AM 
Duration: 0 hours 
Mr. Saidian called on 4/9/2008. 510-268-0211.  Mr. Saidian asked if I could provide advice on the 
next phase of work and getting bid on next phase of work since proposed scope was rejected by 
the Cleanup Fund.  I could not provide advice but stated that my understanding from discussions 
with Aqua Science Engineers was that he would be submitting a revised remediation plan that 
would potentially be more acceptable to the Cleanup Fund.  I indicated that I would review the 
plan based on merit when submitted to determine acceptability to Alameda County.  I have no 
objection to proceeding with a revised plan.  He asked me if Alameda County could provide 
names of other consultants who could prepare a plan.  I indicated that Alameda County could not 
provide advice on selecting consultants.  We do not maintain a list of approved consultants.  He 
asked if there were any other sources.  I informed him that San Mateo County Environmental 
Health has a list of consultants.  However, the San Mateo list is for information purposes only and 
does not mean that the consultants on the list are approved or in any way sanctioned by Alameda 
County.  He must do his own research to select a consultant if he plans to change consultants.    
 


